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THIS WEEK WE TALKED 

ABOUT….. 
The first day we read the book The Kissing 

Hand.  Chester left a note for the children so 

we followed his foot prints through out the 

church to see if we could find him.  He left a 

special treat at the table for everyone to enjoy 

and went back into the book.  This week we 

made ME books that they worked very hard 

on.  Enjoy them!! 

                 REMINDERS …   
                                  Bring a healthy  

                                Snack and water bottle              

                               everyday for your child.  

When they arrive at preschool they can put their 

snack in their snack spot on the white shelf.   

Have the children put their folder in the back of 

their chair then meet in the Welcoming room 

across from the preschool room.  When everyone 

has arrived we will go over to the room for circle 

time.                                                 

 

We sent home the calendar for the school 

year.  Hope everyone had a chance to 

look at it.  This year we will wish your 

child a Happy Birthday the closest day to 

their actual birthday.  It is your choice if 

you would like to bring something to 

share with the class.  If you have a 

summer birthday and would like to bring 

treats you can do so in May.   
   

For the month 
of September we 
will be 
concentrating 
on the color red.  
September 12th is 
red day Remind 
your child to 
wear red on that 
Friday.    

Book orders were sent home if 

interested in ordering please fill out 

the form on the back of the fliers.  

Return along with the money or 

check made payable to Scholastic 

Book Clubs.  You only need to write 

one check. You can put any orders in 

Max.  Max is right inside the room by 

door on wall.  There is an opening on 

the top of Max to put things in.  Or go 

online and place an order at 
www.scholastic.com/bookclubs  

remember Class Activation Code: 
GMFXV 

 

LAST WEEKS NEWS……     Welcome to all who are new to Angel Academy this year and welcome 

back to returning children and families.  It has been wonderful to see all of you at the Open House.  
We are eager to greet your children, to work and play with them each day and to be partners with 
you in their growth and development.  It is important that these first years of school for your child are 
stimulating and happy.   Please feel free to discuss any concerns you might have so that we may 
know your child better and work with him/her more effectively.  Our phone numbers are 220-7702 
Shanelle or 220-3224 Lisa.  You can also email us at angelacademy@bis.midco.net.  Remember to 
check out the web page throughout the year for new pictures of the children at 
angelacademypreschool.com   

Together lets have a great year.  Lisa and Shanelle 
 
 

Thank you for all your generosity for donating items from our wish list.  Everything was 
greatly appreciated.   
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